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Date: November 13, 2020 
 
To: All EIYSA Members 
 
From: Dan Curtis – Executive Director 
 
Re: Alberta Government Suspension of Sport 
 
 
 
As per the Government of Alberta announcement yesterday, the EIYSA program will be paused 
for a period of two weeks, beginning on Friday, November 13th with the program resuming on 
Saturday, November 28th. 
 
Obviously, we will follow any further restrictions that the Government of Alberta may impose.  To 
date, EIYSA had two reported cases but in both situations the positive COVID-19 cases 
reported no further transmission within that players/coaches team, to a member of the opposing 
team or to a game official.  We are very pleased to the attention and adherence to the safety 
measures that all players and Team Officials have demonstrated.  We look forward to returning 
to play on November 28th. 
 
Please note that this suspension of play includes games, practice/training, or any team events.  
We will be doing our best to reschedule all games that have been postponed due to this 
suspension of play.  Please note that by rescheduling games into the second half of the season 
may force us to extend the season past the March 13/14th weekend. 
 
Stay safe and take care! 
 


